
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Neighborhood Meeting and Open House 
 
Wednesday, October 3, 2012 
 

Old Seward Highway - 34th Avenue to Tudor Road 
         Pavement Rehabilitation Project 

 

PLEASE JOIN US! 
 
Date: Wednesday, October 3, 2012 
 
Time: 4:30pm to 6pm 
 
Location: University Center,  

 Classroom 143 (Lazy Boy entrance) 
 
For more 
information:  Teri Albrecht 
 343-8142 
 AlbrechtTL@muni.org 
 

The Project Management and 
Engineering Division of the Public Works 
Department will be performing a surface 
rehabilitation project on Old Seward 
Highway between 34th Avenue and 
Tudor Road. Project is scheduled to 
begin in February of 2013. 
 
This Open House is to discuss the 
project and determine your special 
needs, driveway access, hours of 
business, drainage, etc. 
 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 
 

 

 


